
> ----- Original Message ----- 
> From: kevin o'reilly <kor@theedge.ca> 
> Date: Tuesday, May 1, 2012 11:28 
> Subject: Re: Another Technical Session? 
> To: Adrian Paradis <Adrian.Paradis@aandc-aadnc.gc.ca> 
> Cc: Lisa.Dyer@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca,tslack@ykdene.com,aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca, 
dkefalas@yellowknife.ca,Morag.McPherson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 
>  
> > Adrain 
> >   
> > I hope you enjoyed your time off and that everyone is doing well at home. 
> >   
> > I am trying to plan out and budget our remaining participant fuding for 2012-13.  I need to 
know if and when AANDC/PWGSC intend to hold another technical session in response to the 
concerns that have been raised over the responses to the second round of Information Requests. 
> >   
> > If this is to happen, and we did request this of the Review Board in our letter of March 8, 
2012, we will need to check on the availability of EBA Engineering staff that have served as 
technical advisors to Alternatives North. 
> >   
> > Please advise as soon as possible whether AANDC/PWGSC intend to hold another technical 
session or not.  Thanks.  
> >   
> > Kevin O'Reilly 
> > Alternatives North 
> >  
> > ----- Original Message ----- 
> > From: Adrian Paradis <Adrian.Paradis@aandc-aadnc.gc.ca> 
> > Date: Friday, March 16, 2012 13:34 
> > To: Kevin O'Reilly <kor@theedge.ca> 
> >  
> > > Just getting approval to send a response to your March 8th letter asking to meet.  Expect 
something next week. 
> > >   
> > > Ap  
 


